Obstetrics & (Gynecology:
of North [Texas

July 15, 2025

Dear Patient,

I 'am writing to inform you that as of November 30, 2025, | will be leaving Obstetrics &
Gynecology of North Texas and transitioning into a new professional role outside of
private practice. This decision has not been easy, as it has been a great privilege and
honor to care for you.

Although I will no longer be available at this location, your continued care is very
important to us. | encourage you to remain with Obstetrics & Gynecology of North
Texas, where our experienced and compassionate team is ready to support your health
needs.

If you choose to continue your care elsewhere, you may request that a copy of your
medical records be transferred to a provider of your choice. To initiate this process,
please contact our office at 817-481-5863 or email medicalrecords@obgynofntx.com, or
visit our website, obgynofntx.com to complete a medical records release form.

| am sincerely grateful for the trust you've placed in me and for allowing me to be part of
your care. | will carry the relationships and experiences I've built here with me into this
next chapter.

Wishing you continued health and well-being.

Warm regards,

(oI

Carrie P. Morris, MD

1600 W. College Street, Suite 540
Grapevine, TX 76051



